
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th March 2025 

Dear Families 
Welcome to another month and another newsletter. March is a busy month with enrichments in school 
World Book Day, Science Week, Red Nose Day, Neurodiversity Week…and soon April will bring all things 
Easter too! We thank you for your continued support and engagement in these enrichments. A thank you 
too to our Friends of Grange Moor working so hard in the background, thank you to all our families who 
support the group which means they can bring so many additions to school for children. Sending you all my 
best wishes as always and a thank you for being the Grange Moor GREATEST community to work with. 

Miss B 😊 

Science Week 
This week is Science Week where children will be 
sharing stories linked the Science, taking part in extra 
Science learning in Classrooms and taking a very special 
delivery of an incubator of eggs ready to care for and 
hatch. Remember, children are also invited to enter the 
Poster Competition to design a poster about anything 
they have chosen to find out about linked to the theme 
‘Change and Adaptation’ – please check the more 
detailed letter sent last week for further information.  

Communication 
Word of mouth is one of our most powerful tools in 
raising the profile of our great little school.  
If you are a user – we now have an Instagram as well as 
Facebook Page which we are working hard to keep up 
to date with events in school and to also provide an 
insight into some of the wonderful things happening in 
classrooms. Please do like and share to help us get out 
lovely little school on the map.  

Thank you 😊 
https://grangemoorps.co.uk 

Search Grange Moor Primary School on Facebook and 
Instagram and give the page a Like and Share 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Friday 21st March: Red 
Nose Day. Wear 
something red non 
uniform day for a 
donation to Comic 
Relief.  
Friday 28th March: 
FoG Non-Uniform Day 
in exchange for Easter 
confectionary/egg. 
Monday 31st March: 
Class 3 Class Assembly 
9am 
Thursday 3rd April: 
FoG After School 
Easter Tombola 
Friday 4rh April: Last 
day of Spring Term 
Tuesday 22nd April: 
School Re-opens after 
Easter break 
 

After School 
Clubs 

 

Monday: 
Art Club 

 
Tuesday: 

Gymnastics 
 

Thursday: 
Survival School 

(Bushcraft) 
 

Friday: 
Nerf Gun Fun 

 
Other than 

gymnastics, the 
clubs will start in 

week 2 and 
there will be no 
clubs in the last 

week before 
Easter 

Red Nose Day – Friday 21st March 
Red Noses are on sale from the school office from 
today. Children are free to purchase (£2) but once they 
are gone, they are gone! We are offering a dress in 
something Red non uniform day for a donation to Comic 
Relief on the day too! 

Easter 
We are looking forward to being able to celebrate all 
things Easter with you and your children next month. FoG 
are busy planning a decorate an Egg Competition for 
children to enter – so please watch this space on further 
details and themes around that. There will also be an 
Easter Tombola on Thursday 3rd April after school 
(supported by a Non-Uniform Day on Friday 28th March)   

A Friday Favour to Ask 
We really value Fridays feeling special for 
children in school and think it is important 
that hard work and positive attitudes are 
rewarded at the end of the week. We are 
asking that if anyone has any free time on 
Fridays between 1:30pm and 2:30pm to 
help with activities to please get in touch 
with myself or Mrs Degnan. Anyone with 
an interest in outdoors in any way that 
could come and support our Forest Friday 
or anyone that has a skill or interest they 
could add to our Reward Time Activity 
options – sports, art, crafting, 
knitting….we are open to any broad 
suggestions and ideas. A huge thank you 
in advance and we look forward to hearing 

from you          

https://grangemoorps.co.uk/

